
           February 20, 2007

Dear Customer of Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County,
 The Board of Directors of Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County are in the process of wanting 
to upgrade the water lines in your area with a larger line.  We no longer can allow anyone to have water in 
your area due to the line size, which would take away from existing customers.  Larger lines would be 
more beneficial for everyone.  The Fire Department would have more water to fight fires, homeowners 
would not experience low water pressure during the hot, dry, summer months and it would allow for new 
customers.
 Creek Nation Indian Health Services has asked that Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County try 
to identify individuals and/or families in your area that have CDIB cards.  Creek Nation will possibly help 
with a percentage of the cost depending on how many individuals have a CDIB number.
 Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County is asking you to fill out the form enclosed and return it 
as soon as possible, or you may call our office at (918)623-2615 which would expedite matters.  We 
appreciate you taking the time to help us with this.

       Sincerely,
        Board of Directors
        Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County
        P.O. Box 650
        Okemah, OK  74859

RWD#3
Rural Water District #3, Okfuskee Co.
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Phone 918-623-2615



Date ______________________________

Rural Water District #3 - Okfuskee County,

 Account Number ___________

 Name ___________________________________

 Address  _________________________________

  ___________________________________

_____  I do not/My family does not have a CDIB Card.

_____  I do have/My family has CDIB cards.
  Please list the name(s) and number(s) below (to be provided to Indian Health Services):
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